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Dr. Judith Johnsrud, Co-Director
Environmental Coalition on Nuclear

Power
433 Orlando Avenue
State College, Pennsylvania 16801

Dear Dr. Johnsrud:

This is in regard to your motion of April 5, 1980, requesting an
extension of time to file your position in the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission's waste confidence rulemaking proceeding. The enclosed
memorandum from Marshall Miller, the Presiding Officer in that pro-
ceeding, instracted Ine to return your motion because it was not

i served on all participants on the service list. Accordingly, your
i motion is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Obau t %(9---
Chase R. Stephens, Chief
Docketing and Service Branch
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cc (w/o enclosure): All Participants c
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